
Termination of Employee 
Disable Ashley System Accesses 

 
As part of the termination process of an employee in Your Self-Service, you will need to request in 
Ashley IT Service Portal “Cherwell” to disable the employee’s system access for other Ashley Systems. To 
make the request to IT, please follow these steps. 

1. Go to AshleyNow and click on the Ashley IT Service Portal at the top of the screen. 

 
Or click https://ashley.cherwellondemand.com/CherwellPortal/IT?_=2fb0410c#0 
 

2. Once signed in, select “Get Help”. 

 
3. Next, select Ashley Account Management. 

 
 

4. Click on “Network User Account”. 

 
 

5. Click on “Submit Incident”. 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fashley.cherwellondemand.com%2FCherwellPortal%2FIT%3F_%3D2fb0410c%230&data=02%7C01%7CBrRumpel%40Ashleyfurniture.com%7C6c207b9f0d80441c6c0908d85e29bdcb%7C5a9d9cfdc32e4ac1a9edfe83df4f9e4d%7C0%7C0%7C637362880650310405&sdata=RdQmgQLR%2BCmrKPmXAF3teJfodEOK7jIFhlarmng6ScY%3D&reserved=0


6. In the “Please describe the issue you’re having” box, type the following message: 
“Please remove the network account for John Doe (Employee Number #123456) as they are no 
longer the company.”  
 
In the “Does this prevent you from doing your work” box, select “Work not affected”. Click 
submit when finished.  
 
 

 

 


